
Dare to dream…work hard to achieve 
 

               Fishwick Primary School 

Downing Street, Preston, Lancs. PR1 4RH 

Tel: 01772 491402 

 https://fishwick.lancs.sch.uk/ 

Headteacher: Mrs Vicki Conway 

Wednesday 15th June 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Classes for September 
 
The classes for the academic year 2022/23 are as follows: 
 

• Sunshine Class (Nursery) – Miss Pickup 

• Earth Class (Reception / Year 1) – Mrs King 

• Mars Class (Year 1 / 2) – Mrs Robb / Mrs Gray 

• Jupiter Class (Y3 / 4) – Mrs Pilkington  

• Saturn Class (Y4 / 5) – Miss Dimond  

• Neptune Class (Y6) – Mrs Lupton 
 
On Wednesday 6th July the children will spend the morning in their new class meeting their new teacher(s). 
We will inform parents of children in Year 1 and Year 4 which class they will be in on Tuesday 5th July. 
 
Staff Leaving 
As you will have spotted from the names above Miss Wheeler and Miss Kealey will be leaving us at the end 
of this year.  We will all miss them both but I know you will join me in wishing them both all the best as 
they take the next steps in their career. 
 
Miss Pickervance and Miss Ellie will also be leaving us as they have completed their apprenticeships and 
will both be starting a Foundation Degree at University in September.  Well done to them and good luck for 
the future. 
 
Parent Governor 
 

We need a new parent governor to join our Governing Body.  Could you 
commit to attending approximately 3 meetings per term, usually between 
3pm and 5.30pm?  Do you want to help to decide the priorities for improving 
the school? 
If you would like to work in partnership with the school staff and other 
governors to raise standards and improve outcomes for all of our children 
then this is the role for you.  No previous experience needed. 

 
Any interested parents please contact me for more information. 
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London Trip 
 
Year 6 are off to London on 30th June.  There will be a meeting for 
parent’s at 3pm on Monday 20th June 2022.   
Please note this is a change of date due to the rail strike. 
 
Dinner Money 
 
Despite increased charges there will not be an increase in cost for school meals in September, the 
Governing Body have agreed to support families by subsidising the additional cost.  The daily charge will 
continue to be £2.30 a day which is £11.50 per week. 
 
Nursery Places 
 
Feel free to drop in on 21st June to find out if you are eligible for Nursery funding. 
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Holidays 
Can I please remind parents that holidays in term time are not allowed and will be unauthorised.  Every 
day at school is important and if they are not in school as we reach the end of the year your children miss 
out on lots of valuable transition support and enrichment, which prepares them for the next year. 
 
Dates to Note  
 
5.7.22    Sports Afternoon 
6.7.22    Moving up morning in school 
20.7.22    Leaver’s Assembly @ 2pm  
21.7.22     Nursery Leavers Graduation 12.30pm 
 
More information will be sent out shortly. 
 
End of Term 
 
Just to remind you all that school will be closed to all children for the usual 
summer break from 1.15pm on Thursday 21st July.  We will return on 
Monday 5th September 2022.  The holiday dates for next academic year are 
on the website and the school app.  If you would like a paper copy please ask 
at the office. 
Please note there will be no afternoon session for Nursery on Thursday 2st 
July. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 

 

Vicki Conway 
Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


